
Highway 27 Rehabilitation and Highway 22/27/584 Roundabout Project

Project Background:
Improvements to Highway 27 through Sundre are being planned. Alberta Transportation has engaged
AECOM to provide the preliminary and detailed engineering designs and the construction administration
of the project.

Temporary roundabouts were installed in 2018 as part of a pilot project to improve the flow of traffic
along Highway 27 through downtown Sundre. Scheduled pavement improvements for Highway 27
provide an opportunity to upgrade these intersections with permanent infrastructure and to improve
pedestrian separation and safety. Additionally, the existing two-way stop-controlled intersection at
Highway 22/27/584 will get upgraded to a roundabout.

What is being updated?
Highway 27 Rehabilitation:

 Road pavement will be rehabilitated between 7 Street SW and 11 Street NE (asphalt mill and
inlay).

 A permanent design will be developed for mini-roundabouts at 2, 3, and 4 Streets (NW and SW)
that reduce corridor speed and improve pedestrian safety.

 The intersection at 1 Street NW will become a right-in, right-out intersection.
 Traffic signals are to be added to the intersection of Highways 27 and 760. Traffic signals here will

help improve traffic flow northbound and westbound, addressing existing and future traffic
demands.

Highway 22/27/584 Roundabout:
 A single-lane roundabout at this location will improve traffic flow and address existing and future

traffic demands.

Public Information Session
Alberta Transportation, together with AECOM, are hosting a public information session to inform you of
this upcoming project, timelines and next steps.

June 28, 3:00-8:00 p.m.
Royal Canadian Legion, Branch 223
135 6 Street SE, Sundre

A brief presentation will be provided at 5:30 PM


